June 25, 2014
831 MC 4002
Yellville, AR 72687

Doug Szenher

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Public Outreach and Assistance Division

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

Dear Mr. Szenher:

I am a Marion County Farm Bureau board member. I have
farmed for fifty years and live near the Buffalo National
River. My father in law owned and operated a canoe float
service on the river for thirty years. We maintain a strong
interest for the best protection for our local Buffalo River
community.

I know there are thousands of wild hogs on or near the
river. I understand that over a million people float the river
each year: thus, leaving their human waste along the river.
Please tell me your plan to obtain an accurate water quality
reading which would differentiate the pollution of people
floating plus the wild hog pollution to the river versus an
outside chance of pollution from C&H Farms.

C&H Farms has followed the law laid out by ADEQ. They
have the proper permits and went through process
established by the agency. This farm is not the problem.
Other future farms like it are not the problem. Let’s not



limit agriculture more in this area because people like to
visit there. Please have some consideration for the citizens
living in the Buffalo River watershed.

Yours truly,
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